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ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 

Attendance 
Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 

 

 

 

 

 
Well done  

Sycamore 

98.93%

this week! 

 

 
 

SYCAMORE 98.93% 2 11 31 

HAZEL 98.00% 3 9 27 

CHESTNUT 97.00% 3 7 26 

PALM 96.55% 1 5 23 

HAWTHORN 97.24% 1 8 23 

OAK 98.29% 1 10 22 

ELM 96.67% 1 6 19 

WILLOW 92.33% 3 3 12 

ASH 91.97% 3 2 11 

NURSERY A.M. 94.33% 1 4 10 

NURSERY P.M. 84.00% 0 1 + 1 6 

Texting Number: 07860030576 
@rednalhillinf 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

   Friday  22nd January to Thursday 28th January 2016 

            Harley-James in Ash will be 5               Michelle in Hawthorn will be 7            Grace in Sycamore will be 7 

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Tuesday 26th January — School Nurse drop in 

Friday 12th February —  Break up for half term 

Monday 22nd February —School opens at 8.45a.m. 
 

This is our new school     

MOTTO  

We hope that all the 

children will fulfil all 

these things whilst at 

our school. 

NAG ON THE RAG 
 

Please do not book holidays in term time.  

SECURITY ALERT PROCEDURES 

Following events this week which involved bomb 
scares at Black Country schools I would like to 
assure you that we have policies in place in the 

unlikely event of an emergency.  

If we had to vacate the school we would  

assemble at The Coppice Public house. In an 

emergency this would enable us to keep  

children warm and safe as well as fed and  

watered if needed. Jan Jones, the Coppice            
landlady has agreed she would close the bar to 
drinkers to ensure the children’s safety. We are 
very grateful to Jan to work in partnership with 
the school for the sake of the community. We 
would text parents to inform them and obviously 
inform the police immediately. Rest assured that 

the children’s safety would always be our utmost  

priority.  

I hope we never need to use this plan! 

SCHOOL NURSE—Monique Jhass 

Will be in school on Tuesday 26th January 9.30a.m.—

11.30a.m. Lots of parents have used this drop in service 

to answer any questions and receive advice.  

Please drop in to see her. 

MILK 

The cost for next half term for milk is £2.88.  

Please return the reply slip to the milk letter by Friday 4th 

February to let us know if your child will have water or milk 

and whether they are entitled to free milk or if you will be 

paying. No changes can be made during the term.  

SAINSBURYS ACTIVE KIDS 2016 

Please collect your Sainsbury’s vouchers from 

the 27th January and donate to school so we 

can collect equipment for the children. They 

have a long list of things they would like!  

BUILDING 

Steel structures will be erected over the next few 

weeks so now starting to take shape! Please take a 

look with your child to watch the progress over time.  

RECEPTION PARENTS’ INFORMATION 

As a result of the building work, the temporary 

arrangements for the start of the day mean that Elm 

and Oak class are entering through a busy entrance 

in the morning. This means that staff are not able to 

discuss issues with parents whilst greeting children 

as they need to ensure that children are welcomed in and do not 

go back out of the door.  

Please make an appointment with the teacher via the school office 

if you need to discuss anything or wait until all children have 

been dismissed at the end of the day.  
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